
Minister for Public Health 
supporting active kids 

Meeting Tanzanian 
women MPs

In House of Commons 
at the Dispatch Box

In the hotspot on 
BBC’s Newsnight

British Heart 
Foundation 
Jubilee Tea at 
the Holiday Inn

Worplesdon 
Jubilee Fair

The Queen’s Jubilee Celebrations

Olympic Torch 
comes to 
Stoke Park

Jubilee celebrations at Park 
Mead School in Cranleigh

Speaking at the 
Stillbirth and Neonatal 
Death Society

Anne 
MILTON MP 
Working hard for 
Guildford, Cranleigh 
and our Villages

Working in Westminster

Celebrations in 2012

Anne’s work as Minister for Public Health 
continued until September when she was 
promoted to be a Lord Commissioner of HM 
Treasury in the Government Whips Office.

2012 was an extraordinary year for our country 
with the Queen’s Jubilee celebrations and also 
the Olympic Games. Both events were hugely 
successful and brought everyone together from 
right across Guildford and Cranleigh.

“It’s good to hear from 
so many people on such a 
wide range of issues. Please always feel 
free to pick up the phone to my office, 
drop me an email or write me a letter.”

“If you want to see what  
I am up to each day and what’s 
going on in Parliament why not 

follow me on Twitter?”
twitter.com/AnneMiltonMP

“If you want to see what  
I am up to each day and what’s 
going on in Parliament why not 

follow me on Twitter?”
twitter.com/AnneMiltonMP



Annual 
Pancake 
Races in 
Guildford

Geared for Giving Birthday event  
at the Entertainer in Guildford

Queens 
Elizabeth 
Park Fair in 
Stoughton

The refurbished Watts 
Gallery in Compton

Women’s Lacrosse World Cup 
coming to Surrey Sports ParkTesco supporting 

local schools

Supporting the Rape and 
Sexual Abuse Support Centre 

Welcoming 
Cavenders a 
new rental 
business to 
Guildford

Worplesdon 
View Care 
Home opens

Alcohol and 
Drugs seminar 
with local 
mental health 
charities

Charity shops get a plug at 
the Phyllis Tuckwell shop

Working in Guildford and our Villages

A message from Anne

It’s been a tough year for many but the Government will 
continue to do what they can to make sure that people 
get the best deal possible whilst we rebuild our economy. 
Success can be seen both nationally and locally. The 
deficit has been cut by a quarter in the last 2 years, 
there are over half a million more people in work than 
this time last year, over a million new jobs have been 
created in the private sector and over 24 million hard 
working people will see their income tax bills cut. We have 
also seen thousands more people getting the cancer 

treatment they need through the Cancer Drugs Fund, the 
NHS budget protected even in a time of tight spending, 
fuel duty frozen and the biggest ever cash increase in the 
state pension. However life still isn’t easy in the current 
economic climate. What is clear is that people working 
in Guildford and Cranleigh continue to make sure that 
people get the services they need and rely on, and that 
we see new and enterprising ways of working by local 
businesses and our charities.

“I hear from a wide range of people on many issues.  
Please always feel free to pick up the phone to my office, 
drop me an email or write me a letter. I also welcome many 
groups to Parliament and my office can arrange a visit. We 

can usually organize a tour and an hour or so Q&A with me at the end. The 
youngest visitor has been 5 years old and the oldest over 90! Tickets for 
Prime Ministers questions and work experience opportunities in my office 
are always at a premium so do book early to avoid disappointment but  
I will always help if I can. I look forward to meeting up with you all soon.”

There are 6 ways to contact Anne:

BY EMAIL
anne@annemilton.com

BY FAX
Guildford 01483 300321
Westminster 020 7219 5239

OR VISIT!
www.annemilton.com

FOLLOW ON TWITTER
twitter.com/AnneMiltonMP
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“If you want to see what I am up to  
each day and what’s going on in Parliament 

why not follow me on Twitter?”
twitter.com/AnneMiltonMP

Supporting 
Post Offices 

BY LETTER
House of Commons,  
London SW1A 0AA

BY PHONE
Guildford 01483 300330
Westminster 020 7219 8392


